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Week of December 20th

Safety Patrol for the Week of 12/19: Watkins, Weigert, Williams, Wood, Wurtz

Teacher Help: 
 
	Day
	Dobel
	Korth
	Kretz

	Monday 
	AM or PM
	None
	AM or PM only

	Tuesday
	AM only
	None
	Am only

	Wednesday
	No School
	No School
	No School

	Thursday 
	No School
	No School
	No School

	Friday 
	No School
	No School
	No School

	
	
	
	



6th Grade Auction Project:
Each year, the students help create a class project for the school auction.  It is a great way for them to get involved and contribute.  This year, the students are being asked to bring a penny from the year they were born to school for part of the project.  The rest of the project will be created at school with the help of some parents.  Thanks for your help with this; this class projects always turn out great!

Geography Bee: Congratulations to Emma Maher and Riley Kruse who will represent the 6th grade in the upcoming Geography Bee.  The Geography Bee will be help January 5th in the Parish Center at 2:00 pm.

COMING THIS WEEK: 
Reading 
All Reading classes
On Monday we will celebrate our reading success with a 6th Grade read and feed.  Please remember to bring a drink and a snack to add to our trail mix.  

On Tuesday we will spend some time with our reading buddies from 3rd grade and read stories and help write letters to Jesus.  

We will also have our Vocabulary Unit 6 test on Tuesday.  

Science 
We are finishing up any presentations that are needed this week.  Any students that need to re-do something will be told before the break, so that they have time to make changes according to the Archdiocesan standards.  


English: 
We will continue to review on Monday for the test.  They were given time in class Friday to work on some extra practice for the test.  This is not a homework assignment, but rather one more opportunity for them to prepare for the test.  After the Christmas break, we will go back to the textbook.

Final diagramming test: Tuesday December 20th
	
Religion/DWP:
The students have done a wonderful job with the Old Testament throughout this 1st semester.  Their last recite for the semester is on Monday.  We will finish up Unit 3 in our textbook after the break.

Penitential Act recite: Monday, December 20th


Social Studies 
Due to block scheduling this week we will not have social studies classes until 2nd semester! 

Math 
Period 3 Math 
This week the students will continue to work on rational and irrational numbers.  They will spend Tuesday in the ALEKS lab.  Please remind your student to keep up on their Aleks minutes each week (60 minutes).  

Period 4 Math 
Monday we will spend time going over our math test and making corrections on any assignments in sections 6-10.   They will spend Tuesday in the ALEKS lab.  Remind your student to keep up on their Aleks minutes each week (60 minutes).  
 
Period 5 Math 
Monday we will spend time going over our math test and making corrections on any assignments in sections 8-10.   They will spend Tuesday in the ALEKS lab.  Please remind your student to keep up on their Aleks minutes each week (45 minutes).  
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